
COVID Subcommittee Meeting August 3, 2021 

In Attendance 

Christina McCutchan 
Mary Pat Burgess  
Dawn Fehr 
Dr. Grinter 
Luciana Sweis 
Jose Jimenez  
Dr. Lotsof 
Shelly Defrates 
Ryan Dickerson 
 

Meeting started at 10:35 

Christina McCutchan stated that there wasn’t an agenda and asked if anyone had any issues they would 
like to bring up. 

Dr. Grinter asked if the committee could talk about the school-based program and asked if there is a 
summertime call like we used to have. Christina McCutchan said yes on August 10 and 9am and 1pm. 
Also, we are working on fixing the website where the information will be if that can’t be done we will get 
the information out by email and we will get something out by the end of the day tomorrow or early 
Thursday morning.  

Christina McCutchan also reminded the committee that there is no longer a Google Calendar and Team 
Up will now be used. 

Jose Jimenez asked if anyone has heard anything about schools doing any remote options.  

Mary Pat Burgess responded that Chicago Public Schools are strongly pushing to do 100% in person but 
may carve out an option to do remote for kids who have a physical disability or are highly compromised. 
Dr. Grinter added that things are moving forward in Rockford, but things can change, and we can adapt. 
He also added he would like to have an infection control discussion to happen at some point. Christina 
McCutchan said as of right now, we are good to go and our biggest stress on our end is being flexible 
because we do not know what the future holds. 

Christina McCutchan asked if there were any more issues anyone would like to bring up. Jose Jimenez 
asked if there was still a need for this committee anymore, and if not, we can always re-start one at any 
point. Christina McCutchan said she would add it to the Dental Policy Review Agenda for the next 
meeting. 
 
Christina McCutchan told the committee to be looking out for the provider notice that will come out. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 10:50 
 


